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TO: 

RE: 

Commissioners 
Kentucky Public Semite Commission 
21 1 Sower Blvd, 
Frankfort, KY 40601 PUBLIC SERVICE 

CO[WMISSION 

Case No, 201 2-00221 - Opposition to Proposed Rate Increases and Unjust 
Allocations to Residential Monthly Sewice Charges 

Dear Commlssloners: 

I am a residential customer of KU. I write to oppose KU’s rate increases on 

Present rates are falr, just and reasonable, In these dlfflcult tlrnes, KU already 
eledric service. 

enjoys a secure and generous rate of return on its capital. Their approximate 
guaranteed 16% before tax profit is there, regardless of economic conditions or 
demographics. 

I also understand the current economic situatlon prohibits the Attorney General’s 
offlce from engaglng experts to challenge the utility companles’ rate case. The utllity 
companies have also successfully lobbied our legislature to prohibit a small monthly 
cost to rate payers to establish a “Selfdefense fund” to support the Attarney General 
during poor economlc times. Lobbylng costs money and sincs all costs are passed 
through to rate payers, we are essentially paying for the utility company to leverage the 
entire process and severely tilt the negotiations unfairly in their favor. 

Additionally, our elected officials are essentially raising utility costs on all state 
building, guaranteelng Increased tax rates for the future. I find thls Incrodlbly short 
slg hted. 

Any increase to the fixed service chatge is a back door process to reduce the 
effectiveness of renewable energy. KU and Columbia Gas should be held to the same 
standards of all companles; stay compotltlve by constant improvement. The currant 
business model for utlllty companies is archaic by modern standards and changes are 
required, beginning with full endorsement and acceptance of renewable energy. 
Renewables have to be part of the future of this state and country. 

If any increase is due, I strongly oppose increasing the monthly service charges. 
KU wants to mise the monthly eledric service charge by 53% (from $8.50 to $1 3.00) 
and the kWh rate by only 3.5% (from 6.987 cents to 7.253 cents). 

Any rate increase should be put on the unit of energy (“volumetric pricing”), not the 
monthly service charge. KU already enJoys a monopoly and guaranteed profit. It 
doesn’t need a hlgher monthly service charge. lncreaslng the monthly service charge: 

- - 
- 
- 
- 

Unfairly and unjustly diminishes the returns of prior investors in efficiency; 
Unreasonably discourages future investments in efficiency; 
Unreasonably rewards wasteful users of energy; 
Unjustly and unfairly impacts those who use energy spatingly (Le, - the poor, 
the elderly and the efficiency-minded), and; 
Unreasonably Impairs deployment of renewables and distributed generation; 
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In short, KU’s proposed allocatlon Is bad publlc policy. A publlc utility wlth a grant 
of monopoly and near-certain profit should not employ such a pricing structure. I pray 
the Commission will not allow it, either after hearing or in any proposed settlement. 

Very truly yours, 

Slgnatu 


